
 

1st December 2016 

Dear Families, 

As we approach the end of term, class teams are busy preparing your child’s Unique Profile (UP). This is the 
document which highlights all the achievements they have made over the course of this term. We would love to 
include an achievement your child has made at home and would like to ask for your assistance in order to do 
this. We know that your children will be doing wonderful things at home that we may not be aware of and this 
is a fantastic opportunity to recognise and celebrate these achievements together. 

Please complete the template below and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday, 9th December. They will then 
ensure this is written up and included in your child’s UP. Please share anything that has had a positive impact 
on your home life; examples could include: 

“He can now join in with our family dinner and wait until everyone is finished”; “He can now smile and show 
enjoyment when tickled by his sister”; “She can now put her cup down once she has finished his drink without 
tipping it over”; “She can now tolerate having her teeth brushed”; “She can now confidently ride a bike”; “She 
can now sign for more, which has reduced her frustration at home”; “He can now talk to new people and has 
made a friend at his football club”. 

We look forward to receiving details of your child’s achievement and you will receive your child’s UP on 21st 
December 

Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte Williams 
Assistant Headteacher 
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